
Subject: Get Ready for Fall 2024 Registration! 
  
Hey Golden Rams,  
  
The start of fall registration is almost here! During the week of March 4th, you’ll be assigned 
your enrollment start date/time, be able to view the Fall 2024 class schedule and start plotting 
out your courses. Also, start thinking about finding time to meet with your advisor to review 
your academic plan.    
  
The transition away from myWCU has begun and Fall 2024 registration will take place in the 
new RamPortal- with some cool new features to make registration smoother than ever. Keep 
an eye out for updates on the changes coming your way.  
Questions? Connect with us at studentsuccess@wcupa.edu.  
  
Get ready to rock your fall schedule!  
  
~ The Student Success Team  
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